MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, MARCH 7, 2021

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

ALREADY, IT’S DAY 7 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET?
THOSE WHO WRITE EARLY IN THE MONTH ALWAYS EXPRESS HOW THANKFUL THEY ARE
TO HAVE WRITTEN EARLY. THE ONES WHO WAIT UNTIL THE LAST MINUTE SAY THEY
ALWAYS FEEL GUILTY ABOUT NOT WRITING YET EVERY TIME THEY HEAR THE
REMINDER.

I DON’T INTEND TO LAY A GUILT TRIP ON ANYONE. BUT | WOULD LIKE TO HEAR FROM
YOU THIS MONTH. YOUR FEEDBACK ABOUT OUR PROGRAMMING IS REALLY HELPFUL.
ON SUNDAYS, THERE ARE SEVERAL PROGRAMS THAT GET MENTIONED AS FAVORITES.
THE MOODY CHURCH HOUR, PSALM 95 WITH THE NATIONAL CHRISTIAN CHOIR, THE
LAND AND THE BOOK WITH CHARLIE DYER AMONG OTHERS. WHAT WERE YOU
LISTENING FOR TODAY?

[MATTHEW] Thank you for your ministry all these 15 years I’ve been listening! Your music and
programs have been uplifting at just the right times in my life. When | moved to Oshkosh Correctional,
WRVM was the first station that | would consistently listen to, especially in the late evenings. (Sounds of
Majesty). Throughout my stay up there, WRVM was my lifeline to good Godly music and of course,
Scripture lessons. Now that I’ve been out for a couple of years and out of your broadcast area, listening

online and through your app is the way to go. Songs in the Night is one of my favorite music programs.

YOUR LETTER LETS US KNOW YOU’RE LISTENING. YOUR GIFTS AND PRAYERS KEEP US
ON THE AIR.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



